
June 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Happy Summer! Attached you will find a Summer Math 
Calendar for the months of July and August. So students keep 
their math skills sharp, we have developed daily activities to 
practice different math concepts learned throughout the 
year. If your child experiences any difficulty, you can extend 
the activity for more practice. As an activity is completed, 
simply initial the box on the calendar. No work needs to be 
handed in. During the first week of school, please return your 
completed calendar to your new teacher. It will be counted as 
your first homework grade for the marking period. Academic 
support will be available on Tuesday, 7/31, 8/7, and 8/14 from 
2:45-3:45 at the Bolger Media Center. Good luck and enjoy! 
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